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December 28, 201 1 

Mr. Robert Staab 
ConocoPhillips Company 
3900 Kilroy Airport Way, Suite 21 0 . 
Long Beach, CA 90806 . 

TERMINATION OF COVERAGE UNDER GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS 
AT FORMER 76 STATION NO. 6991, 4210 EAST MAIN STREET, VENTURA, CALIFORNIA 
(ORDER NO. R4-2007-0019, SERIES NO. 094, Cl-9505, GLOBAL ID. WDR100001421) 

Dear Mr. Staab: 

In our letter dated May 25, 2009, we informed you that the subject discharge is regulated under 
Order No. ~4-2007-0019, which specifies your Waste Discharge Requirements (WDR). 

In a letter dated December 5 ,  201 1, you requested the termination of the WDR coverage under 
Board Order No. R4-2007-0019 because Ventura County Environmental Health Division has 
issued case closure for the subject site in a letter dated October 17, 201 1. Therefore, you no 
longer need the WDR. The coverage under Board Order No. R4-2007-0019, for the subject 
site is hereby terminated with the exception of enforcement actions that may be taken under the 
term of the permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Project Manager, Dr. Ann Chang at (213) 620- 
6122 or the Chief of Groundwater Permitting Unit, Dr. Eric Wu, at (213) 576-6683. 

Sincerely, 

Samuel Unger, P. 
Executive Officer 

cc: Mr. David Salter, Ventura County Environmental Health Division 
Mr. Mark Fahan, Holguin, Fahan & Associates, Inc. 
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